EATON TOWNSHIP
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MONTHLY MEETING
March 2, 2021

The regular monthly meeting of the Eaton Township Board of Supervisors was called to order at
7:00 p.m. by Chairman White on Tuesday March 2, 2021.

Present were, Chairman Kenny White, Supervisor Abe Kukuchka, Secretary Jennifer Harvey,
Treasurer Diana Patton and guest Colin Lunger Supervisor/Road Master Paul Rowker was
absent.

Minutes from the previous meeting were distributed in draft form. With no corrections needed,
Supervisor Kukuchka made a motion to accept the minutes, seconded by Chairman White.

FINANCIAL REPORT:

Supervisor Kukuchka confirmed that the truck is on schedule for delivery, and that the sale of
the two Dodge trucks are impending.

Treasurer Patton stated that a CRP Block that was inhibiting the Liquid Fuels deposit was
removed, and that the issue was experienced in other townships due to Covid causing disorder
among the State Offices.

ZONING OFFICER REPORT:

Chairman White presented the report, with Supervisor Kukuchka motioning to accept the hours,
and Mr. White providing a second.

VISITORS AND GUESTS

Mr. Colin Lunger introduced himself as the Republican candidate running for election as County
Coroner.

NEW BUSINESS:

A document from The Planning Office was reviewed. Chairman White made a motion to appoint
Paul Litwin as the representative for the township for Road Side Rest meetings. Dirt and Gravel
Roads funds were discussed. The flood Ordinance was discussed. Resolution 2021-3 was
signed. The Fee Schedule was discussed, that $1000 should be escrowed to cover all fees.

Chairman White motioned to adjourn at 7:23 PM, seconded by Supervisor Kukuchka.

Respectfully submitted,
Jennifer D. Harvey
Eaton Township Secretary



